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Shalom,

It is registration time!  I am excited and appreciative of the opportunity to continue as the AJCSS Principal.  Fortunately, we have a healthy joint Sunday School – dedicated AYS, CCI, Jewish Federation, and AJCC Board representation, caring Rabbis, enthusiastic teachers and aides, and motivated students.  
We plan on continuing the exciting journey together with concerts, Parents Meetings, guest speakers, fellow led Jewish experience, Jewish learning, field trips, Park outing, and end of year Trip.  The resources of the Goldring Woldenberg Institute of Southern Jewish Life (ISJL) curriculum will guide us.  You will find that our teachers value a fun, spiritual, learning environment. 
In order to best serve your children, please provide any information on the registration form such as allergies, food issues, learning needs, etc.   We will be doing all we can to communicate and involve you in our student’s positive learning experience.  You can expect exciting parents meetings, student incentives for attendance and class participation that will result in special outings, a coffee shop when you drop off your children with proceeds going to special causes, and a parent’s Jewish learning blog.  Also, check out our website for pictures and information at http://ajcss.net/default.aspx .  The three legs of Judaism are study, Torah, and good deeds.  Each teacher will be asked to conduct a mitzvah and/or Tikun Olam project with his or her class each semester.  
You are invited to an open house on Sunday – August 12, 2012 from 10:00 to 11:00 am at the Adas Yeshurun Synagogue to meet your teachers and ask questions.  At that time you will receive a packet of information.  AJCSS will start the next Sunday – August 19, 2012 with a Parent’s Support Group meeting on August 26, 2012.  Please complete the enclosed registration form.  It takes a community to maintain our Jewish heritage!  We are fortunate to have the resources to make a difference.  My commitment continues to be the wellbeing of your children and our future!!
L’hitraot – until later,

Elliot Price

AJCSS Principal  
PS  Please call me at 706 339-3798 if you have questions.  If you know of others looking for a dedicated program committed to Jewish learning, please refer them to me!
